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November 14, 2010

To Whom It May Concern:

Marc Adler has been the Music Director of the Pennsylvania Flute Choir since 2004. In
this capacity, Mr. Adler is responsible for assisting in music selection, score preparation,
rehearsing, conducting, and program notes.

Mr. Adler is also very skilled in arranging, music theory, and warm-up techniques. Ile is
dedicated and responsible, and extremely well liked by the choir members. Marc has
been instrumental in turning the choir into a high-performing ensemble, all in a fun and
supportive environment.

I am happy to recommend Mr. Adler for additional conducting opportunities. Should you
have any questions. please feel free o contact me at 610-659-1513.

Sincerely,
Georgia Dimaano
Founding Director
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